
Attention Seniors… 
 

FINAL TRANSCRIPTS 

If you plan to attend any Postsecondary Institution, a final transcript must be sent. 
Below are two methods to obtain a final transcript.  
 

1. IF YOUR COLLEGE IS IN GEORGIA (no fee required) 

You can send your transcript electronically at www.gafutures.org. Final transcripts 
should be available online after Monday June 6, 2022. Please check your college 
deadline. (**Your SSN must be on file with Dacula HS for you to use this option) 
  

2. IF YOUR COLLEGE IS NOT IN GEORGIA  ($5.00 fee required) 

Please pay the $5.00 transcript fee online at www.MyPaymentsPlus.com and 
submit the drop-down form (under school fees). Please mark the appropriate 
method of transcript delivery on the form. Also, please check the box for “Final 
Transcript” so that our office does not send your transcript from December 2021. 
 

• If you check the box for Dacula HS to mail your transcript, please include the 
COMPLETE address of the Admissions Office of the college that the transcript 
is being sent to. 

 
• If you check the box to pick your transcript up, the sealed final transcript will 

be available in the front office beginning on Monday June 6, 2022. 
 

*STUDENT ATHLETES* 

Student athletes must send a final transcript to the NCAA, or NAIA as well as the 
college. Please email tammi.boswell@gcpsk12.org to have your transcript 
uploaded electronically to the NCAA or NAIA. 
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